
 

17 September 2019 

 
FONTERRA CONFIRMS ANNUAL RESULTS REPORTING DATE 

 

Fonterra advises the new date for reporting its audited financial results for the financial year ended 31 July 

2019 (FY19) will be 26 September 2019.  

Details of the Co-operative’s new strategy will also be released on this date.  
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